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17 January 2025 
 
NOTICE TO MEMBERS  
 
Dear Members 
 
Appointment of New Interim Chief Executive Officer 

 

We wish to advise that effective 15 January 2025, Mr Chris Marshall has been appointed 

interim Chief Executive Officer of the Corporation.   

 

As a result of the appointment of Chris Marshall, Mike Gilby has reverted to his substantive 

position of Program Manager River Rangers. 

 

About Chris Marshall 

 

Chris has a long and outstanding career in Indigenous Affairs.  Chris has worked successfully 
in senior executive roles over many years in Indigenous affairs. 
 
Chris’ career spans across the fields of governance and administration, community 

development and the management of positive change.  Career highlights include: 

• Executive Manager, Governance and Administration, Taungurung Land and Waters 

Council 

• Managed positive change in two Top End Indigenous corporations – Laynhapuy 
Homelands Aboriginal Corporation (Yirrkala) and ARDS (Darwin) 

• Founding CEO, Native Title Services Victoria Ltd 
 

Mike Gilby 

 

As stated above, following the appointment of Chris, Mike will revert to his substantive position 

of Program Manager River Ranger.  We wish to thank Mike for his good work whilst in the role 

of acting CEO.  Mike will continue to be an important part of the management team of 

FPMMAC. 

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
JACK JAMES     PAULA SMITH 
SPECIAL ADMINISTRATOR   SPECIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
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